
Notice of Reduced Fees 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a recent update regarding 

the fees associated with your trust account. 

Effective [Effective Date], we are pleased to announce a reduction in our fees from [Old Fee 

Amount] to [New Fee Amount]. This adjustment reflects our commitment to providing you with 

quality service while ensuring that our fees remain fair and manageable. 

Your trust account details are as follows: 

• Account Number: [Account Number] 

• Previous Fee: [Old Fee Amount] 

• New Fee: [New Fee Amount] 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued trust in our services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 


